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Dear Mr. Ksar, 

As President of the N’Ko Institute and a fluent user of N’Ko, I am writing to re-affirm that the three old N’Ko letters and the N’Ko combining marks are necessary and should be included in Amendment 2 of ISO/IEC 10646. I have read the objections of Canada, but still feel very strongly that these characters are needed for N’Ko.

As outlined in N2898, the old characters are needed for representing the text from old documents, but are also required to represent any writings that include the old and new letters together, such as a modern commentary on an old text. In order to be able to do this, we need the old letters encoded. 

The diacritics we are requesting are specific to N’Ko: they have variants that aren’t reflected by the generic diacritics. We also would prefer for all the N’Ko characters to be in one block.

I am writing to you as an expert in the N’Ko script, its use, history, and implementation. I also am writing on behalf of the N’Ko community members, authorities on N’Ko, and respected authors of many books in N’Ko, including the following prominent members who asked me to associate their names with this document:

· Baba Mamadi Diané (co-author of the N’Ko proposal)


Professor of N'Ko at the University of Cairo. Author and publisher 
appointed by Solomana Kante, the inventor of the N'Ko Alphabet, before 
his death to oversee the publication of his manuscripts.
· Karamo Kaba Jammeh (co-author of the N’Ko proposal)


An N’Ko author and expert Mandenko branch of N'Ko.

· Sanussi Fiman Diané

Author, Director and founder of the first N'Ko library. Co-publisher of 
the N’Ko News, “YeLen”, Light.
· Burama Kaba 

President, ICRA-NKO, the largest N'Ko Organization, with over a 1000 
branches including many N'Ko schools throughout West Africa. 

· Ibrahima Kante

Son of Solomana Kante (creator of script), President of N’BADA group 
promoting N'Ko literacy, and N’Ko Pharmacopeias.
· Oumarou Somassi Kante


Publisher of the largest N'Ko newspaper "Somoya"

I urge members of the WG2 to consider retaining these characters so that we may be able to fully represent text in N'Ko for our community of over 25 million Manden speakers.

Sincerely,
Mamady Doumbouya
